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Working with the Community: 

· An additional $2.4 million invested by NYS through the COPS funding stream for NFP in Monroe County in the past 4 years.
· Nearly $9 million from NYS to support child care for 1,000 children in working families this year

· $4 million of new Medicaid funding from NYS statewide for the NFP program in 2009-10.

· Connection of the first 70 graduates of the NFP program to the next needed and appropriate evidence-based, effective services – Parents as Teachers (PAT) program and the Incredible Years parenting program. 

· Advocacy for less spending on foster care and juvenile detention because of these programs’ ineffectiveness.Estimates are that $3 million have been saved in decreased foster care spending by Monroe County in 2009. Policies and alternatives to placement being used by Monroe County this year will save over $1 million in juvenile detention costs. The potential exists for increased savings in future years as Monroe County pursues more effective solutions with our advocacy and help. 
· A cost-benefit analysis has shown that, for Monroe County government dollars only (Medicaid, welfare, foster care, sheriff and police costs), NFP is revenue-neutral approximately three years from its start, and saves approximately 3.6 dollars for every dollar invested by the time the child turns 16. 
· In August 2010, the City allocated $50,000 to fund Coping Power at three schools due to advocacy efforts from The Children’s Agenda.

· In 2008, our analysis of the proposed City of Rochester budget identified significant cuts in after-school and recreation programs, including the elimination of seven school-based satellite after-school recreation sites. We recommended that the City reinstate funding for the next year for current recreation and after-school programs, and that the Rochester City School District, the County, and other stakeholders create a comprehensive plan for delivery of after-school services. Following a public hearing where advocates, researchers, parents, and youth spoke, Mayor Duffy reinstated funding for recreation programs through the summer, and the City Council reinstated some funding for the South Avenue Recreation Center.
